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> Dear Sir/Madam
>
> My IP Number is 20023187
> I am an Interested Party in this application
>
> I would like to make a written submission concerning the procedural issues for this meeting.
> (I have previously made a Relevant Representation and completed the Preliminary Meeting form on the
website)
>
> Because of the Offshore Transmission Network Review announced on 15th July 2020, and the devastating
impact to the landscape that the on-shore construction of this proposed project would cause, I request that the
examination process for these structures be postponed until after the review has taken place.
>
> I also ask that the National Grid should be represented at all relevant hearings.
>
> With thanks,
> Jan Bullard
>

>
>
> Sent from my iPad




